
  

  

 
Welcome	to	the	Harley	Street	Centre	for	Endodontics.	We	are	now	open	having	been	closed	since	the	end	of	March	to	
help	abate	the	spread	of	COVID-19	as	mandated	by	Central	Government.		
Many	things	have	changed	over	the	last	few	months	but	one	thing	that	remains	the	same	is	our	commitment	to	your	
care	and	safety.	Infection	control	has	always	been	a	top	priority	at	the	centre.	With	the	current	situation	in	mind,	we	
want	to	tell	you	about	the	added	measures	being	taken	to	keep	patients	and	staff	as	safe	as	possible.		

At	the	centre	we	follow	infection	control	recommendations	made	by	the	Department	of	health	and	social	care	–	
Health	Technical	Memorandum	01-05,	as	well	as	the	Standard	Operating	Procedures	and	guidelines	as	set	out	by	the	
FGDP	(Fellowship	of	General	Dental	Practitioners),	CQC,	Public	Health	England,	the	British	Dental	Association	and	the	
General	Dental	Council.	

We	have	made	many	changes	to	help	protect	you,	our	patients	and	staff.	For	example:	

We	look	forward	to	meeting	you	and	for	those	in	the	middle	of	treatment,	seeing	you	again.	We	are	happy	to	answer	
any	questions	you	may	have	about	the	steps	we	take	to	keep	you,	and	every	patient,	safe	in	the	centre.	To	make	an	
appointment,	please	call	the	practice	or	visit	our	website.	

Thank	you	for	being	our	patient.	We	value	your	trust	and	loyalty.	

 


